
 

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for  
all students while laying the foundation for life-long learning. 
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 Thanks, to each of you, for your continued support 

 of C4 students and staff.  

May everyone enjoy a safe and healthy holiday season! 

 

Until we will see you in 2021,  

from our C4 family to yours -  

 

To finish out the 2020 semester, Health Sciences 
students worked hard to spread joy in the 

community!  Nursing students painted ornaments 
and wrote letters to thank nurses at Columbus 
Regional Hospital.  Vet students made toys for 

CARE rescue (below).  Dental students packaged 
healthy teeth bundles to distribute (below, right).  
HOSA members wrote letters and made crafts for 

senior residents in assisted living facilities who 
have been homebound for much of this year.   

http://www.bcscschools.org/C4

